
Daily Announcements – Tuesday May 14 

 

Hey Sabres do you and your friends want to participate in the Sabre 

Olympics on May 28th? Sign up in front of the cafeteria with your friends in 

groups of four from the same grade. Fastest Sabres can win prizes in the 

first ever Sabre Olympics, on May 28th at lunch. Don’t forget to sign up! 

 

Hey Sutherland a Big Thank you to all of the students and staff that came 

out to support the first Sutherland Coffee House. We had a great turnout, 

people were respectful and attentive and it was a great success. Shout out 

to Anna, Gracie, Eva, Kelty, Evan and Sweat after Death! The Next Coffee 

House is on Friday May 24th, don't forget to signup using the QR code 

posted around the school. With Gratitude, the Coffee House Collective. 

 

Eastview Elementary is looking for 20-25 former students to help with 

Sports Day! Friday, June 7 from 7:45 until noon. Please sign up with Ms. 

Nieken-Spence (C103) if you would like to participate. 

 

Garden Club:  Garden club meets today at lunch in the garden. Bring your 

lunch & we will have some additional snacks too!!! 

 

The banana lounge is open today at lunch in D107!  We will be serving 

chicken Caesar salad!  If you have your own container, you can skip the 

line!  



 

 

Thursday May 16th is the annual Moose Hide Campaign Day. The Moose 

Hide Campaign supports education in schools to help end gender-based 

violence by helping to create safer student communities across Canada. All 

forms of violence are unacceptable, and violence disproportionately affects 

women, mothers, and daughters across the country.  

 

Did you know that every year, there are over 60,000 physical or sexual 

assaults against women in BC – which is more than 1,000 per week?  

 

Did you know that one in three women will be sexually assaulted in her 

lifetime?  

 

Did you know that there is a daily average of over 8,000 women and 

children staying in shelters across Canada because they do not feel safe at 

home?  

 

All students at Sutherland are invited to wear a moose hide pin in support 

of the Moose Hide Campaign to help end violence against women and 

children. Pins are available at the front entrance of the school during 

tutorial and at lunch. Your donation matters! Donations to support the 

Moose Hide Campaign are being collected daily during your period 3 class. 

The class with the most donation money will win a pizza lunch. Wear your 

pin and make your donation today! " 


